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White Earth awarded $2,300,000 Native American Housing Block Grant 

 
The Department of Housing and Urban Development awarded the White Earth 
Reservation Business Committee more than $2,300,000 through the Native American 
Housing Block Grant program. The funds were made available by the passage of the 
American Rescue Plan Act. More than $450 million was appropriated for this Grant 
program.  Nine other Minnesota tribes also received funding. 
 
The American Rescue Plan Act is the single largest infusion of resources into Indian 
Country and Native communities in U.S. history.  This historic Act contains more than 
$32 billion in targeted funding for tribal governments and Native communities. 
 
Taking an active role in securing funding for Minnesota tribes was Congresswoman 
Betty McCollum (4th Congressional District), a longtime member of the House 
Appropriations Committee. 
 
“We want to thank Congresswoman McCollum for helping secure funding for not only 
White Earth, but all the other tribes in Minnesota,” said White Earth Chairman Michael 
Fairbanks.  “We will begin the process of deciding how the money will be used in the 
best interest of our tribal programs and communities.” 
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